| Portland, Maine |

| Yes. Life’s good here.

Director of Planning and Urban Development
Jeff Levine

Inspection Services, Director
Tammy M. Munson

May 21, 2015

The North Point Café
35 Silver Street
Portland, Maine 04101

CBL: 029 B001001 Certified Mail 7010 1870 0002 8136 7872
Located at: 37 SILVER ST

To whom it may concern:

An evaluation of the above-referenced property on 05/20/2015 revealed that outdoor dining was
being conducted without benefit of a valid outdoor dining permit as required by section 25-26 (b) of
the City Code.

Appropriate permitting has not been issued for the property listed above. As discussed the existing
permit has now expired and the current set up does not meet the new Outdoor Dining rules and regulations
because of the limited size of the sidewalk. You have 14 days from the date of this notice to apply for a
new outdoor dining permit for your location. If we do not receive a new application within that time
frame, outdoor dining will not be permitted for the 2015 season.

If you wish to discuss this matter, or you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Sincerely,

Chuck Fagone
Code Enforcement Officer
(207) 874-8789
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